
Do you know a low-income  
family that that needs a 

 little help?
Habitat for Humanity of Greater Sacramento would 

like to announce the launch of a new program: 

A Brush with Kindness and Home Repair!
Contact Molly Gautreaux

MGautreaux@HabitatGreaterSac.org 

www.habitatgreatersac.org/home-ownership/home-repair 

Habitat will partner with qualified, low-income 
homeowners to provide low cost repairs and exterior home 

beautification.  These projects will include exterior painting, 
fence replacement and repair, landscaping, and minor 

exterior repairs.  Homeowners will only pay a percentage of 
the full cost of repairs on an income-based sliding scale.  
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